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Dear President Itani: 

Thank you very much for the email outlining the L.A. Basin Chapter's concerns 
about pending changes to the ICC Code Development Cycle (CDC). The intent 
behind our proposal was to respond to concerns that the CDC had become too 
burdensome for many of our members and stakeholders. After considering many 
options our Board of Directors settled on the approach you have seen. 

As we receive feedback, I am sure our Board will take careful measure before 
taking further steps. I will see that the board receives a copy of your email and 
we will follow up with any further developments regarding this issue. 

We very much appreciate your support for the ICC process and have a great deal 
of respect for our colleagues in the Los Angeles Basin. 

Thank you again for your thoughts. 
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